
 

 

         10th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all.  Can I suggest a New Year Resolution for us all…. 

 

I regularly have parents talk to me regarding head lice, but unfortunately it is not something 

that we can do anything about.   The days of the ‘Nit Nurse’ visiting school are long gone!   

Parents ask me about sending letters home when head lice are detected in a class, but 

that would mean sending home an awful lot of paper and unless every parent in the class 

checks their child’s hair, they are ineffective. 

I know some families are spending an awful lot of money on various treatments, but wet 

combing with conditioner is far cheaper and just as effective. 

Head lice are a problem in every school.  The only way we can tackle them is by working 

together as a school community and for everyone to get into the habit of checking their 

child’s hair weekly. 

The children have had an assembly today about head lice and we have talked together 

about how they are annoying, but everyone gets them and they are nothing to be 

ashamed of.  Hopefully your children will be nagging you to check their hair. 

We would really appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 
L Barbuti 

Head of School.  

 



 

 

 

 


